
 

 

Clarification regarding mismatch of the area of the forest land applied for 

and the area of the KML file 

 

The area of forest land to be diverted for non-forest use for Sono Irrigation 

Project is based on the RoR area, while the area of the KML is based on the 

DGPS survey. There is minor mismatch between the RoR area and DGPS 

surveyed area which is already certified by ORSAC (copy enclosed). 

 

 


